PTA Meeting Minutes Wednesday, Dec. 18, 2019

Some of the children from class 4-225 opened the meeting and welcomed the parents with holiday songs.

Mrs. La Sala greeted the parents for the first "Breakfast with the Principal" meeting. Some updates:

- The Gleane gym is being updated beginning in January.
- The classes will be relocated to other spaces in and outside on the terraces.
- Two classes on the 4th floor will be turned back into a gym starting September 2020.
- A 4th PE teacher can be hired and more classes will be having gym.
- We received some money back and Mrs. La Sala is discussing with SLT how to use some of the money

Q&A with Mrs. La Sala

- Parents were given the opportunity to ask Mrs. La Sala questions
- Parents asked about the fire guards, trip procedures, crossing guards and getting another security agent.
- Progress reports will be given out in January and PTA can collect signatures in order to get a security guard

Voting for a new member of the SLT team took place

- Veronica Vanessa Viteri Bonifaccini
- Class 1-207
- Vane2816@yahoo.com

Alternate
Laura Castillo Guadalupe Dominguez
Class k 101
estefylupek@icloud.com
9173288095

Monika Hannon Jodi Lehrman